
Here Are 3 Great Reasons To Join!
 

 1.   You want to show support for our organization
and the work that what we do.

 2.  You care about what happens at BGC
Okanagan (a.k.a. Okanagan Boys and Girls
Clubs) and are interested in attending our 
AGM on September 23, 2026.

 3.  You would like a say in the affairs of our
society, including the election of our board of
directors.

 

Applying to be a Society Member is Easy!

Simply fill out an application and send it to
info@bgco.ca or drop it off at your nearest Club.

Why become a BGC Okanagan
Society Member?

Admin Office
1434 Graham Street
Kelowna, BC V1Y 3A8

T: 250-762-3989
E:  info@bgco.ca
www.bgco.ca


